Menheniot Parish Clerk

From: Katharine Mee <aktamee@gmail.com>
Sent: 15 October 2022 17:03

To: Menheniot Parish Clerk

Subject: Application for a donation.

Dear John,

| am writing to ask for a donation of £100 from Menheniot Parish Council to support Menheniot Scout Group put on
the annual Christmas Carols event on the Village Green, which this year we plan to hold on Saturday 10th
December. We will use the money to hire the Liskeard Silver Band and the Old School to prepare the refreshments.

The event will be open to all and we will advertise the event in the Parish magazine, local social media sites and with
posters around the village to let as many residents of the Parish as possible know that the event is being held.

| look forward to hearing from you.

Regards

Katharine Mee

Group Scout Leader, Menheniot Scout Group.



